
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Mar. Highland Article

Greetings from the East!

At our last meeting, it was decided that we will have degree practice on all degrees every 
Wednesday at 7:00pm at the Temple, obviously excluding the Wednesdays of our 
monthly meetings.  This will take effect the Wednesday after our March meeting, which 
is March 12th.  All officers plan to attend.  In addition, if anyone else is interested in 
gaining more understanding of degree work, this would be beneficial to you.  Also, those 
of you who are very familiar with degree work, we would appreciate your assistance by 
attending these sessions.  I believe the young brothers just coming into Masonry would 
be greatly aided by your experience.

It was also decided that we will provide short education programs on Masonry.  Several 
of our brothers will present informational sessions on Masonry they feel would be of 
interest to us.  If anyone else feels they would like to discuss other aspects of Masonry, 
please let me know.  We all need to be involved and the best way for our new brothers to 
learn is by the experience of others.

Our fundraiser is going well.  We have two events scheduled in March.  They are 
Friday, March 5th, which is a Mad Ants game; and Saturday, March 20th, which is a 
Komets game.  Thanks to everyone who has assisted in the past.  We appreciate 
your continuing efforts to keep this fundraiser successful.  Those of you who 
have not volunteered, but are able to do so, please consider giving 3-4 hours of 
your time.  Remember, you can bring your significant other and she, too, can help! 
Brothers, we really need your help.  If you would just give it a try, you will find out, 
yes, it is busy, but it is also fun and gives you the chance to meet and greet other 
brothers and some of their wives.  Trust me on this, you won’t regret it.  If you will 
help, please contact my wife, Judi, at judi4151@earthlink.net or by phone at 260-
615-3726.   Thanks!

Highland Lodge has purchased 25 Mike’s Express Car Wash tickets from Wayne Lodge 
at  $8.00 per ticket, $4.00 of which comes back to the Temple. This is an easy way to 
help support the Temple.  Please call me at 260-637-4151.  If you get voice-mail, please 
leave a message and I will return your call ASAP.  

Our  next stated meeting is Wednesday, March 3rd.  We will meet at 6:30 at Wendy’s  (by 
the Temple) for dinner.  The meeting will begin at 7:30.  Please attend!!

From the East,
Stephen G. Tegtmeyer, WM
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